
Hi p 

From: Holly Fox [mailto:hfoxl941@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 17, 2014 3:35 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB 
Subject: wind turbine proposal 

1 am opposed to the wind park proposal for Greenwich, Oh. Please reference case #13-
990-EL-BGN. 

Getting people to give permission to install the turbine on their property but telling them 
not to tell anyone seems sneaky and underhanded. We live in a small community and 
have a news paper of 2 pages. Many times our paper comes after an event has taken 
place, so some meetings we miss completely. I don't think our community has been 
informed very well. 

I am opposed to the wind park proposal. Please consider a rehearing of the wind park. 

Holly Fox - Greenwich, OH 

•T3 
C 
o 
o 

1-3 
6 9 
d? . 
^ 
rn -o 
— 
CO 

t > 
3 C 

•- * • " • 

•• 
XT 

•^ 
m o m 
-c 
m o 
C3 

• o 
r - ^ 

:^ 
rn 
._! — •X. 
o 
C3 

2 

This i s t o c e r t i f y tha t the images appearing are an 
accura te and coinplete reproduct ion ©f a cafia f. i le 
doGUEient deliveresd in the reg^ilar course of buginsas. 
T e c h n i c i a n J l k M d l l _ _ _ D a t e P r o c e s s e d . ^ J _ L I _ 
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